Route de Vinon-sur-Verdon - CS 90 046 - 13067 St Paul Lez Durance Cedex - France

To: Potential Candidates

Date: 21 December 2023

Ref: IO/MS/23/AJ1

Subject: Letter of Invitation for the Manufacturing of diagnostic generic Port Plug structures
(Upper and Equatorial)

Dear Madam/Sir,

The ITER Organization (I0) has launched a Market Survey/Request for Information (RFI) and
requests information from companies having the interest, knowledge and capacity related to:

Manufacturing of diagnostic generic Port Plug structures (Upper and Equatorial).

The main purpose of this RFI is to evaluate the market situation and to identify candidate suppliers
having the potential capabilities to respond to the 10 solicitation process that will follow.

Please note that this is not a Call for Nomination.

You will find enclosed the Technical Description related to this Market Survey/RFI (Annex I) and
relevant drawings (Annex II).

With this letter, we invite all potential companies, institutions or entities from ITER Member States
to participate to this Market Survey/RFI through the questionnaire (Annex III).

We kindly invite the Domestic Agencies to publish this Market Survey/RFI on their websites or
through other advertising methods, which will help to retrieve the requested information from a
maximum of potential candidates.

Please return a completed questionnaire, no later than 22" January 2024, to the following email
address amankumar.joshi@iter.org, and Emilie.Blanchet@iter.org.

Thanks in advance for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully,

Weed KA e

Mack STANLEY
Head of Procurement Division

Mack Stanley
Head of Procurement Division

Contact: Aman Kumar JOSHI - Procurement Division - Tel. +33 4 42 17 49 01— E-mail: amankumar.joshi@iter.org



